
Technical Service Bulletin (TSB)

Flash: Transmission Control Module (TCM) Updates

REFERENCE: TSB: 21­001­23

GROUP 21 ­ Transmission and

Transfer Case

Date: January 6, 2023 REVISION: 21­034­22

VEHICLES
AFFECTED:

2022 (DT) RAM 1500 Pickup
This bulletin applies to vehicles built on or before September 28,
2022 (MDH 0928XX) equipped with a 5.7L V8 HEMI MDS VVT eTorque
Engine (Sales Code EZL) and an 8SPD Auto 8HP75 transmission
(Sales Code DFR).

MARKET APPLICABILITY:

HNA

□SA

□EE

□MEA

□ IAP

□CH

CUSTOMER
SYMPTOM:

This bulletin involves reprogramming the TCM with the latest available software.

CAUSE: TCM Software

This bulletin supersedes Technical Service Bulletin 21­034­22, date of issue December 02, 2022,

which should be removed from your files. This is a complete revision and no asterisks have been

used to highlight revisions.

DISCUSSION:

The software previously released for the TCM has been removed from wiTECH. The TCM software available

on wiTECH is for Generic Support only in the event of module replacement.

POLICY:

Information Only.

This bulletin is supplied as technical information only and is not an authorization for repair. No part of this publication may be reproduced, stored in a retrieval system, or

transmitted, in any form or by any means, electronic, mechanical, photocopying, or otherwise, without written permission of FCA US LLC.


